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EDWARD E. WILSON, PRES. WILLIAM J. HART, GEN. MGR.
0 o w A TTS

January 2, 1959
Mr S, R. Morss
B~3
Bradford, Mass.
Dear Sir;
This is to confirm your report of reception of WPON

on December 29, 1958. The information contalined in your

letter was correct., Thank you.

Very Truly Yours,

A

Karl Kuck C, E.

Py 8. Thanks for the write up in your news sheet.

CHIEF PONTIAC BROADCASTING COMPANY



